
 

School Supplies for Mission Waco 
 

VBS is collecting items to help low-income families in the area.   

This year VBS has chosen to help Mission Waco collect school supplies.  

Will you help us help them fill their shelves before July 1st?   

Please send supplies with children to VBS classes.   

For those in the parish who are not participating in VBS,  

donations made be dropped off at Brooks Hall.     

 

Items needed are: 
 

             Pink Erasers    

             #2 Pencils 

            Glue Sticks    

            Glue Bottles 

            12” Ruler  

            Box of 8 or 12 Color Pencils   

            Box of 8 Washable Markers  

            Yellow Highlighters    

            Boxes of facial Tissues 

            3 Ring Notebooks      

            Dividers for Notebooks 

            Pocket Folders     

            Blue, Red, and Black Pens   

            12 X 18 Manila Paper    

            Box of 16 or 24 Crayons 

            12 X 18 White Paper    

            Wide Rule Writing Paper    

            Scissors – safety & reg. 

            12 X 18 Colored Construction Paper 
 


